
Local Government Impact

LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 79TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

May 9, 2005

TO: Honorable Jim Keffer, Chair, House Committee on Ways & Means 

FROM: John S. O'Brien, Deputy Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: SB567 by Deuell (Relating to requiring a taxing unit to include in the public notice of a 
hearing on the adoption of an ad valorem tax rate certain information relating to the taxing 
unit's budget and appraisal roll.), As Engrossed

No fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

No significant fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.  Taxing units may incur 
increased costs for compiling and distributing the additional required information.

Source Agencies:

LBB Staff: JOB, SD, WP, DLBe
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